
Liberty Lake Elementary
Tree of Sharing

Our school is collecting $25 gift cards to help some of our Liberty 
Lake families who are in need this holiday. If you are able to 

donate a $25 gift card, please drop them off on the days/times 
below. Gift cards to department stores are preferable (Fred 

Meyer, Walmart, Target, etc.) so families can get whatever their 
child may need whether it is a toy, game, winter jacket, etc.

3rd grade: students can turn gift cards in to their teacher anytime 
before 12/11/20

4th/5th grades: If also have a 3rd grader, you can drop gift cards 
off in valet or send it with your 3rd grade student.

OR
Volunteers will staff a table in the baseball parking lot during 

packet pickup on 12/4/20. They will be there from: 
10-11 am and 1-3 pm 

If you are unable to make it during these times, call the office for an alternative option

Thank you for supporting our community!


